WRITTEN REPORT WITH ACTION ITEMS
DEPARTMENT CHAIRS
From meeting on Monday, September 09, 2013 
Eight-week Alternate Schedule

Chairs voted to approve the proposed eight-week alternate schedule with the exception of removing the two summer sessions. Each chair was tasked with discussing summer sessions with members of their departments. Reasons for removing the summer sessions from the proposed schedule were: 1. Students enrolled in the second session would not be eligible to receive financial aid, 2. A proposal was discussed to offer only one summer session, and 3. If only one summer session would be offered, how many weeks should the session be. 

Financial Aid also expressed concern over the winter break dates. Scott Nielsen will provide more details concerning the rules and will provide chairs with an update. The item could be addressed again depending on the information provided. 


Action Item:  Department Chairs would like to ask the full Senate for approval of the proposed alternative schedule for Fall Semester, Winter Break, and Spring Semester.  

Prioritization of Faculty Positions
Chairs received approval to recruit for two tenure-track faculty positions. Chairs selected to recruit for the English and Elementary Education faculty positions. These two positions are backfills due to a retirement and a departure from GBC.  Discussions to update the overall faculty position prioritization list will continue.

Action Item:  Department Chairs would like to ask the full Senate for approval to proceed with the recruitment for the English and Elementary Education faculty positions.
